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MARY DOYLE MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR ASTON

$3 MILLION TO REDEVELOP TEMPLETON RESERVE PAVILION


Federal Member for Aston Mary Doyle MP today announced a re-elected Albanese Labor Government will provide $3 million for the Templeton Reserve Pavilion Redevelopment.

Templeton Reserve has been the home of the Templeton Cricket Club and Wantirna South Junior Football Club since 1983.

Both clubs have experienced a big boost in membership in recent years, including the development of more junior and women’s teams. 

This election commitment would go towards redeveloping the clubrooms and providing female-friendly change facilities, allowing these clubs to continue to grow.

This project would be delivered in partnership with Knox City Council.

Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles. 

Quotes attributable to Mary Doyle MP, Member for Aston



“It’s so exciting to see more women and girls joining their local football or cricket team, and I want to make sure they have change rooms that they feel comfortable using.

“That’s why I’m so pleased to announce that a re-elected Labor Government would put this funding towards improving the playing experience of local teams.

1st April 2025 
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